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Further Information (2) for Planning Application Nos. A/NE-SSH/155&156 

Response-to-Comment 

 

Comments from Drainage Services Department received on 22.4.2024 

Contact person: Mr. Justin LAU (Tel.: 2300 1545) 

I. Comment  Response 

1. Please advise any additional runoff will be 

generated due to the development. 

 Kindly note that no additional runoff will be 

generated due to the development. 

2. Please advise any structure/building will be 

constructed due to the development. 

 No additional structures will be constructed within 

the Site of application no. A/NE-SSH/155. 

 

Apart from the guardroom as shown on Plan 3 of 

application no. A/NE-SSH/156, no additional 

structures will be constructed within the Site. 

 

 

- END - 


